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 1 October 2015 

 

Annual Report – Extension sought for lodgement 

 

Consistent with previous ASX releases, AED Oil Limited (AED) is currently working 
with Andrew Hewitt and Matthew Donnelly of Grant Thornton, the Deed 
Administrators of AED, on the future of the Company. 

During the process of preparing the 30 June 2015 annual report, a number of 
circumstances have arisen which require clarification. This clarity is sought so that 
the accounts can accurately reflect the current status of the Company. 

An application has been lodged with ASIC to seek a one month extension to the 
lodgement date of 30 September 2015. 

Further announcements on this matter will be made as required. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
End of Release 


